
											           December 19, 2022
To our Alleman Families, Alumni, and the Community,

     We are pleased to share that Alleman Catholic High School has formed a new local School Board that will serve as a 
consultative body to the Administration. The Board will provide counsel in the following areas:

	 •  Assuring the character and mission of Alleman as a Catholic school.
	 •  Providing leadership for short and long range strategic planning.
	 •  Ensuring that Alleman has the resources to be effective.
	 •  Approving the annual budget and monitoring compliance.
	 •  Ensuring sound financial management and the strategic use of resources.
	 •  Providing for the short and long-range capital and facility needs of Alleman.
	 •  Formulating policies necessary for the good of Alleman and its mission.
	 •  Providing leadership for and active support of development, marketing, and public relations.
	 •  Participating in the selection of the principal.
	 •  Assuring the evaluation and assessment of Alleman’s educational programs.

     Members of our Board include:

	 •  Adam Bain			   •  Beth Behrends		  •  Hon. Sara Darrow (Chair) 
	 •  Fr. Mark DeSutter		  •  Fr. Antonio Dittmer		  •  Jeni Hodge-Burkett (Vice-Chair) 
	 •  Jack Kearney			   •  John Reynolds		  •  Paul Schmitt
	 •  Dr. Greg Schneider		  •  Debbie Schwiebert		  •  Lisa Short 
	 •  Cathie Whiteside		  •  Amanda Wood

     The Board is establishing standing committees for academics, advancement, Catholic identity, enrollment, facilities, 
finance, governance, and student life, in addition to an executive committee. We anticipate the involvement of many 
more talented individuals serving on these committees.

    “We are grateful to the Diocese for the opportunity to form this board to help guide Alleman on its positive path forward.  
I am excited to work with these trusted individuals whose combined professional backgrounds and perspectives will be an 
asset toward furthering our mission of enhancing Alleman. We are committed to supporting the students, faculty and 
Alleman community in achieving the academic success, extracurricular excellence, and faith-based learning environment 
that Alleman is known for.” - Hon. Sara Darrow, Chair

     Since 1949, Alleman Catholic High School has worked to develop a faith-lived community by exemplifying Gospel 
values through Catholic education.  As we near our 75th year, our commitment to forming the future leaders of our 
communities is unwavering and we are excited about the future and the opportunities to build on the legacy of 
Alleman.  Updates regarding the Alleman School Board can be found at www.allemanhighschool.org/board.
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